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One of the requirements of the AGM is to appoint the external auditor and we are 
recommending that we reappoint our current external auditors, Beever and Struthers.  

 

Beever and Struthers have an in-depth understanding of social housing and are the 
Number One provider of audit services in the UK. Their wealth of experience enables them 
to provide specialised and tailored advice to Housing Associations managing from under 
1,000 units to over 30,000.  They took over as our External Auditors for the year ended 31 
March 2023 and have provided the external audit service since then. 

Beever & Struthers were appointed as external auditors for the current financial year 2022/23 
and two further years subject to satisfactory performance and reappointment by shareholders 
at Annual General Meetings.   

 

 


